
January 10, 2024

Vestis Announces Date for Fiscal First
Quarter 2024 Earnings Results
ATLANTA--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Vestis (NYSE: VSTS), a leading provider of uniforms and
workplace supplies, has announced that it will report its fiscal first quarter 2024 earnings
results on February 7, 2024, prior to the market opening.

Management will host a webcast to discuss the fiscal first quarter 2024 earnings results at
10:00 AM ET.

The webcast can be accessed live through the investor relations section of our web site at
www.vestis.com. Additionally, a slide presentation will accompany the call and will also be
available on the Company’s web site. A replay of the live event will be available on the
Company’s web site shortly after the call for 90 days.

About VESTIS™

Vestis is a leader in the B2B uniform and workplace supplies category. Vestis provides
uniform services and workplace supplies to a broad range of North American customers from
Fortune 500 companies to locally owned small businesses across a broad set of end
sectors. The Company’s comprehensive service offering primarily includes a full-service
uniform rental program, floor mats, towels, linens, managed restroom services, first aid
supplies, and cleanroom and other specialty garment processing.

View source version on businesswire.com:
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20240110907090/en/
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